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European Massimo Romeo Youth Trophy is one of our major development tools; even 

the youngest players get the chance to experience a European championship-like 

tournament. Over the last few years, participation in this event has been increasing. Last 

year, teams from Turkey and Spain participated for the first time. We hope to welcome 

more newcomers to this year's EMRYT again.  Read more... 

http://mailchi.mp/197905572d23/softball-europe-registrations-for-emryt-and-esca-training-camp-open?e=1caad61b7c
http://europeansoftball.org/articles/detail/670
http://europeansoftball.org/articles/detail/670


 

 

European Softball Coaches Association debuted with its international training camp 

project last year. The two incredible five-day softball camps for players and coaches 

showed clearly that this project needs to continue. And it does! 

REGISTRATIONS for the ESCA Training Camp 2018 are now OPEN! 

 

This year, the Camp is open also for boys! More news and details here. 

 

 

 

The WBSC revealed the qualification 

system for the six-team baseball and 

softball events at the Olympic Games 

Tokyo 2020 

 

The first opportunity to qualify will be 

this August at the WBSC Women's 

Softball World Championship 2018 in 

Chiba, Japan. The 1st Place finisher in 

Chiba will be awarded direct entry into 

Tokyo 2020. 

 

The only other option is to win 

the Africa/Europe Qualifier which will 

be an eight-team tournament. 

Competing in this Qualifier will be top 

six finishers from the European Softball 

Championship 2019 (held in the Czech 

Republic and Poland, July 14 - 20), and 

the top two teams from the African 

Softball Championship 2019. 

Read more... 
  

 

    

 

 

http://coaches.europeansoftball.org/register/
http://coaches.europeansoftball.org/
http://www.wbsc.org/wbsc-reveals-tokyo-2020-olympic-qualifiers-for-baseball-softball/
http://coaches.europeansoftball.org/
http://bit.ly/2rllYDY
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